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HISD monitoring social media threats 
Oct. 3, 2016 – The Houston ISD Police Department is monitoring social media posts making non-specific threats against several schools. Similar threats have been reported by schools across the nation in recent days.

The threats have been posted anonymously using accounts with a clown image and are believed to be part of a national hoax.

“We take threats against our schools seriously, and our officers are actively investigating this criminal matter,” said HISD Police Chief Robert Mock. “At this time, there is no evidence that the threats are credible. Students are safe, and all HISD employees are being vigilant.”
